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South Slough Reserve Visitor Center Closure 

Charleston, OR-  For safety reasons the Visitor Center will be closed for two days during new exhibit installation. 

The South Slough Reserve is updating their exhibits at the Visitor Center and contractors will be onsite June 
27th and 28th, 2024 to complete a significant amount of the installation.  During these two days the Visitor 
Center will be closed to the public as a safety measure due to hazards from construction in some areas.  
However, the public restrooms and trail system will be open during this timeframe for normal posted hours.  
Summer Camp activities will continue to happen on-site.  If your family members are registered for camp, 
please follow the directions sent out by our Education Team.   

The new exhibition space is entering  the installation stage after years of work from Reserve staff, Tribal 
partners, and local businesses. Exhibit installation will continue behind the scenes while the Visitor Center is 
open throughout the summer. We expect to welcome the public into the new exhibition space by late August. 

For status updates, visit www.oregon.gov/DSL/ss  541-888-5558 regarding South Slough Reserve. 

-end- 

mailto:Deborah.rudd@dsl.state.or.us
https://gcc02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.oregon.gov%2FDSL%2Fss&data=05%7C02%7CDeborah.RUDD%40dsl.oregon.gov%7C037b98cc79854debc01408dc13afc619%7Caa3f6932fa7c47b4a0cea598cad161cf%7C0%7C0%7C638406892866966787%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=HxKy2OXGNZf4nKpBkHJeo53iBKFzMfQBwtVAIU5W1k4%3D&reserved=0

